
 

 

 

 

 

 

VIA E-MAIL & FIRST CLASS MAIL 

 

March 10, 2009 

 

Jack Raines, President 

Lake Chelan Recreation, Inc. 

d/b/a  Lake Chelan Boat Company 

P.O. Box 186 

Chelan, WA  98816 

 

RE: Lake Chelan Recreation, Inc., Tariff Revision,  

Docket TS-090340 

 

Dear Mr. Raines: 

 

On March 3, 2009, Lake Chelan Recreation, Inc. (the Company), filed with the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission), a Tariff Revision.  

This filing was docketed under Docket TS-090340. 

 

The Company has designated its filing, or aspects of its filing, as confidential, without 

citation to a specific exemption under the Public Records Act, RCW 42.56.   

 

Under WAC 480-07-141, the Commission may reject a filing.  Therefore, the Company’s 

filing on March 3, 2009, is rejected in its entirety. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Ann E. Rendahl, Director, 

Administrative Law Division, at arendahl@utc.wa.gov or (360) 664-1144. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David W. Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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